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My daddy and me… 

Dads, don’t forget that you are invited for a cup of tea or coffee tomorrow 

morning in the hall (6h45-7h30) to celebrate the incredible and amazing people 

that you are. Your child and the teachers would love to honour you with this 

extremely small gesture from our extremely grateful hearts.   

 

We are extremely touched! 

Mrs Bradshaw spent the weekend with distressed family members 

in Knysna. As you are well aware, the devastation is widespread. On 

Sunday, she had the privilege of attending a church (Kaleidoskoop) 

in the Knysna CBD. Several of the church members have lost their 

houses.  

Your generous collection was boxed and shipped 

and is heading straight for that church, where the 

pastor was extremely grateful that a yet-unheard 

of school in Kempton Park Gauteng cared enough to 

bless his little congregation who is struggling to 

find their feet after the fire. Thank you for being 

an answer to prayer. 

We would also like to thank Aramax Courier 

Company for transporting all your packages and 

bags free of charge from our school to Knysna. It 

is heart-warming to see so many individuals and companies coming together to help those in need.   

 

Exam timetable… 

We will issue each Grade 5 – 7 pupil with an exam time-table on 

Thursday. This time-table will specify the exam dates (as listed 

in previous newsletters) as well as a new class time-table for 

the exam session. We have worked out this daily roster to 

ensure that no classes miss out on essential subjects during the 

last two weeks of school.  

 

 

Miraculous moments… 

Our annual “egg hatching week” is scheduled for next week in the 

preschool classes. Please feel free to pop in  - especially with 

younger siblings - to watch the miracle of chicks wriggling out of 

their eggs in our classrooms from Tuesday to Friday (best day 

would most probably be Thursday).  

 

Grade 3 spoil… 

Our Grade 3 classes are off to Dominoes Pizza House on Wednesday and Thursday in 

celebration of Youth Day. Yummmm! 

 

Cheese… 

Some parents like a long-term heads-up for hair-cut and hair style arrangements … school photos 

are scheduled for the last week of term (27 and 28 June).  

 



Thank you… 

We’re loving the used A4 paper coming in the office! Keep it up parents – it’s a very big 

help!! 

Mickey Mouse book-bags… 

Don’t forget to return your bookbag tomorrow. Please give us your 

feedback by clicking on the bottom link. Remember that if you do 

NOT report broken or torn books, we will hold your family accountable for the 

damage! 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/viewform  

 

Holidays can be long… 

Grace Baptist Church (35 Soutpansberg Dr & Glenfauna Rd Van Riebeeck Park) will be running their 

fun and enriching annual Holiday Bible Club from the 3rd - 7th of July. All pupils are invited for this 

blessing.  

Prayerfully and playfully  

The teachers 

Classifieds… 

      
Do you own a rental property? 
Did you know?  It is a criminal offence to let a property to an illegal foreigner. Be 
sure to establish that the foreigner who wants to let your property is in the country 
legally, through a permit approved by the Department of Home Affairs. 
This information was brought to you by LEPPAN NELMES ATTORNEYS – your 
friendly neighbourhood lawyer. 
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